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October 15th: Chow Now Pantry
Distribution at Tikkun Farm; 12pm
– 4pm

October 16th: New Volunteer
Orientation; 9am – 12pm 

October 16th - Kroger’s 8th
Annual Mobile Pets Event-
Location TBD 

October 22nd: Subaru Free
Adoption Event at 9536 Kings
Automall Rd.; 3PM - 6PM

October 23rd - Kroger’s 8th
Annual Mobile Pets Event-
Location TBD 

October 23rd and 24th: Chow
Now Pantry Collection at
Sharonville Humane Center; 12pm
– 3pm (HELP NEEDED) 

November 13th: New Volunteer
Orientation; 9am – 12pm
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U p c o m i n g  E v e n t s

NEW NEWSLETTER WRITER!?
WRITTEN BY BRIANA NICOLE STOHR

Hello, everyone! For those that I have not gotten to

meet, I hope to meet you very soon. My name is Briana,

and I am the new Public Relations Manager of the

SPCA Cincinnati. Even as I type this, it still sounds a bit

surreal!

In this edition of the newsletter, please enjoy our

Louisiana transport photos amongst many others! This

newsletter is written for YOU. Any ideas, questions or

feedback are much appreciated and will be

implemented to the best of my ability. At the end of

the day, the SPCA Cincinnati is the organization it is

because of the staff, volunteers and community. The

dedication, hard work and long hours do NOT go

unnoticed. You all are AMAZING!!!



" Y o u  c a n  d o  s o m e t h i n g

b i g ,  o r  y o u  c a n  d o

s o m e t h i n g  s m a l l .

B e c a u s e  w h a t e v e r  y o u

d o ,  i t  i s  b e t t e r  t h a n

n o t h i n g  a t  a l l . "

On Monday October

11th, we received 120
animals at Lunken

Airport from Louisiana.

Although we received

130 animals in

September, the shelters

down south continue to

experience space

shortages as a direct

result of Hurricane Ida.

Without our help, many

of these animals would

have face uncertain

futures and may have

even be euthanized. 

The 80 cats, and 40

dogs, that have since

been transported to our

shelter, will be available

after they receive

medical clearance from

our veterinary team.

 Rescue missions like

these, are not possible,

without each and every

one of you. To every

employee, volunteer,

board member,

sponsors, and news

partners- THANK YOU!

We could not do this

work without your help.

SPCA CINCINNATI RESCUES 120
ANIMALS FROM LOUISIANA 

Please advise that the availability of each animal 
will be contingent on medical clearance. 



Once cleared, we will post them on our website 
for the public.  If you know of a friend, family or 

acquaintance who is looking to adopt, 
send them our way! 



DAISY AWARD WINNER!

Congratulations!

This edition's recipient is the amazing

Ben Coffey! 

What brought you to the SPCA?
I was looking at job postings one day and 

came across one for the SPCA. 

I love animals and enjoy working in finance, 

so it has been a great combination. 

I’ve been at SPCA for almost 6 years! 




If you could travel to any place, 
where to and why?

I would travel to Europe.  There is so much

 history, so many sites to visit and 

culture to learn about.  




If you were granted one wish that 
could positively  change the world, 

what would it be?
A remedy to end animal cruelty. 






Favorite animal and why?
I’ve always been partial to dogs. I don’t dislike

any animal, but there is just  something about

the bond one can have with their dog.




What inspires/motivates you the most?
Seeing the compassionate work done 

daily by our caring staff.




 Best advice? 
 Always strive to learn something new and be

willing to listen to different perspectives. 






HUMAN RESOURCES CORNER



October 14th: Nicole Simon

October 24th: Trent Owens

October 25h: Kristina Holtzclaw 

October 28th: Lyndsey Sparks

November 3rd: Heather Bowles

November 18th: Julie Snyder

December 12th: Tracy Buckmeier

A n n i v e r s a r i e s



October 18th: Nicole Simon

October 20th: Kristina Holtzclaw

October 23rd: Tracey Buckmeier

October 30th: Maria Miller

November 5th: Sue Henson

December 4th: Ashley Lehmann



B i r t h d a y s

EMPLOYYEE ASSISTANCE PROGRAMS

VISIT ANTHEMEAP.COM FOR MORE INFO!

Good health doesn't just mean physical well-being.

Emotional wellness is every bit as important. Anthem

EAP has an extensive network of licensed behavioral

health professionals who can help you address a

variety of issues such as: stress management,

depression or anxiety, times of crisis, relationship help,

and more! 

Anthem's specially trained representatives are

available 24 hours a day, 365 days a year using the toll-

free telephone number provided in your EAP

materials.



Pups and Pints with our
friends at Braxton Brewing
was a huge success! We
had a great time meeting
all the dogs and their
humans who came out to
enjoy the day! And, the
Bengals beat the Steelers! 

On October 1st, Total Quality Logistics (TQL)
raised their paws. They showed up and
showed out! All 14 of our animals were

adopted at the event and 4 puppies found
foster homes. We cannot thank TQL enough

for their endless support. We are eternally
grateful!!!

IN THE KNOW: RECENT EVENTS,
CELEBRATIONS AND FUN TIMES!

We had the honor of serving the Veterans of
our community through our Chow Now

Pantry. On September 28th, we arrived early
and left late handing out dog and cat food at

the Cincinnati VA Medical Center. We
distributed over 1, 500 pounds of food!!! We are

not stopping there, we will be back next
month. We talked and learned many stories

from our local Veterans. Thank you Cincinnati
VA Medical Center for working as a partner to

make this happen. 



ONGOING CAMPAIGNS



HAPPY TAILS!

Coco spent over 60 days with

us before being adopted into

the perfect family. It has

been five weeks since she

walked out of the SPCA

Cincinnati doors. This sweet

senior is now thriving in her

forever home. Just look at

that smile... she is clearly

living her best life!  

Special thanks to Benjamin Poole

for giving Coco a new life. It takes

a special individual to welcome a

senior pup into their family!  


